
We are offended by the proposal of SB  941.  It is basically a bill that would/could lead to registration and confiscation 
of all guns.  This bill as crafted would do nothing to stop felons and others who do not follow gun laws 
anyway!!!!  SB 941 would only hurt law abiding citizens of this state and lead to destruction of our constitutional rights. 
 
Sincerely, 
 William D. Hook & Paula J. Hook 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



To the Honorable Jeff Rhodes: 
This email is to try to stop the passage of SB 
941. We law abiding citizens need no more law 
to regulate & reduce  our 2nd amendment 
rights!   It is the criminals that will not follow 
this or any other gun control act.  This is just 
one more step toward regulation, registration & 
removal of guns from the hands of law abiding 
citizens. 
 
Sincerely, 
William D. Hook 
Citizen of Oregon 
 


